
Older people’s experiences of cost of living increases: 
a snapshot from the 2023 NSA Social Survey

About the survey  The 11th National Seniors Social Survey (NSSS-11) was open from 1-21 February 2023. Anyone aged 50 or over 
and residing in Australia was eligible to participate. The research was conducted by National Seniors with support from Challenger. 

For more information about the survey or to find research reports based on previous surveys, go to nationalseniors.com.au/research  
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How have cost of living increases 

impacted your lifestyle? (n=5,778)

Impact of recent increases Expected over next 12 months

80% impacted by costs recently 
Severe impact expected to rise
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How concerned are you about your ability 

to afford suitable housing? (n=5,250)

During the next 12 months During the rest of your life

34% concerned for coming year
64% concerned for long term future
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In the longer term, how concerned are you about 

keeping up with the rising cost of living? (n=5,766) 

26% extremely concerned
about future cost rises

Select up to three expenses that you are particularly 
concerned about if living costs continue increasing (n=5,600)

68% 65% 62%
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